

COUNTY JUDGEFort Bend County, Texas

(281) 341-8608 Fax (281) 341-8609

December 17, 2024

The Kensington School 6410 Sansbury Boulevard Richmond, TX 77469

Dear The Kensington School,

The County Judge's Office and Fort Bend County Health and Human Services is very excited to see Kensington School support Fort Bend County Judge George's Annual Toy Drive. This Annual Toy Drive provides toys, games, and stuffed animals to the clients of the Fort Bend County Social Services Department. I am grateful to see our businesses and community members come together and support these types of meaningful events. We thank The Kensington School for their generous donation of toys for our annual drive. The toys and games donated were distributed to families on December 13, 2024, for the holiday season. It's relationships like these that demonstrate how we as a community can come together, identify needs, and support our residences in need. I thank you for all that you do. Please continue to support our community because you are greatly appreciated.

If you need anything further, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office at 281-341-8608 or email us at FBC.Judge@fortbendcountytx.com

Sincerely,

KP George

Fort Bend County Judge